CITY OF BRAWLEY
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF ADJOURNED MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Planning
Commission of the City of Brawley, California, scheduled for April 1, 2020
has been rescheduled in compliance with the City of Brawley COVID-19
Emergency Plan. The next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday,
May 7, 2020 at 5:30 p.m., City Council Chambers, 383 Main Street,
Brawley, California.

Dated: March 18, 2020

by:
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Andrea Montano, Planning Technician




